
 

 

Lexington Public Schools 
146  Maple  Street    Lexington,  Massachusetts  02420  
 

 
 

Paul B. Ash, Ph.D. (781) 861-2580 
Superintendent of Schools  email: pash@sch.ci.lexington.ma.us 

  fax: (781) 863-5829 
 
 
 
December 17, 2013 
 

 
 

TO: Donna Hooper, Town Clerk, Town of Lexington 
 
FROM: Paul B. Ash, Superintendent of Schools 
 
RE: School Committee Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 
 
 

Please be advised that the Lexington Public School Committee has canceled the following 
public meeting:  

 
 
Date Time Location 

   
Tuesday, December 17, 2013 7:00 p.m. Town Office Building 
  Selectmen’s Meeting Room 
  1625 Massachusetts Avenue 

 
 

Thank you for posting this meeting cancellation. 

 
 


